
 

 

 

 

24th January 2017 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Parents for story time needed! 
 

The week beginning 30th January is “Reading Week” for the children in Years 1 and 2.  

The aim of this week is to further develop an enjoyment and enthusiasm for reading 

in our children.  A love of reading is vital in enabling children to become confident 

and independent readers. 

 

It would be great if during this week we could have parents reading/telling stories 

during story time.  The children absolutely love to hear stories from different readers 

and I can promise you that this is a fun and rewarding experience for the parents 

too! 

 

If you are able to come and read a story at the end of the school day to your child’s 

class, then please talk to your child’s class teacher and arrange a day and exact 

time. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Miss Auton 

KS1 Senior Teacher 

 

 

 


